
Aurora Colorado has a Veterans salute every year and this year they honored WWII 
Veterans to commemorate the 70th anniversary of the end of WWII. The event is 
hosted at Wings Over the Rockies Air and Space Museum in Denver. Our Rocky 
Mountain Chapter of the Veterans of the Battle of the Bulge attended with 2 tables  
of Veterans, wives and associate members. Short film interviews of reflections of 
the war were shown to the attendees with Lou Zoughby, one of our own being 
highlighted. They had several guest speakers and lunch was provided for free for 
all the WWII Veterans. ROTC students from Aurora Central and Hinkley High 
Schools volunteered at the event. 

Our Veterans of the Battle of the 
Bulge group. Veterans are left to 
right: Lou Zoughby, Bob Burrows, 

Art Brodin and seated Wayne Field, 
Chapter President. 

A sea of Veterans at the Wings over the                                                               
Rockies Air and Space Museum 

POW– MIA table 

Wayne Field President of VBOB RMC 
with wife Marie and Tarah Martinez, 

associate member 


